
Department Historian


I’m very excited about this coming 2024-2025 year! Your Auxiliaries events are worth 
documenting and I hope you will be ready and willing to share them with everyone. 


There are so many ways to share your story! Facebook is the easiest and fastest way. You can 
be assured that if you have any sort of smart phone I can help you get started with your own 
Facebook page if you do not already have one. 


Old School ways are still a great way to share what your Auxiliary is doing from Newspaper 
articles, Newsletters, scrapbooks and journals! 


Challenge

This year I’ll be looking for the Historian that can collect all authentic material pertaining to their 
Auxiliary and carefully compile and submit a record of those events. This years challenge is  
going to to be for each Auxiliary Historian to keep a monthly journal to submit to me in March 
for judging. The winner will be announced in June at our Department Convention. You can 
hand write, type, or keep this journal on a computer and print it out. You may add pictures and 
news paper articles if you’d like or none at all. You can choose your style of writing; diary entry, 
bullet points by date, news worthy facts only, you choose. I’ll be excited to see how you start 
and finish this project. What do you need? Get a three ring binder and add paper or a spiral 
note book, get a fancy journal if you’d like, they will all be returned to you! Just be sure your 
name and Auxiliary number are on your journal and turn it in by March 31, 2025!


Remember our job is to collect and keep the many memories of our Auxiliary. Let’s do it one 
line at a time.


Don’t forget that Malta has so many great teaching tools to get ideas to shape your Historian 
Program!


Until next time, “Say cheese!”


Joy Garrison

Department Historian 



